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Laura Flores, Chairwoman
Chicago Plan Commission
121 N. LaSalle Street, Room 905
Chicago, Illinois 60602

Alderman Ramirez Rosa, Chairman
City of Chicago Committee on Zoning
121 N. LaSalle Street Room 300
Chicago, Illinois 60602

Attention: Louis Clayton and Nicole Wellhausen

Re: Application Number: 22203—Planned Development Application
3729 W. Leland Ave—North River Elementary School and ASPIRA Haugan Middle School
Applicant: Board of Education of the City of Chicago (Board)

August 8, 2023
Dear Chairwoman Flores and Chairman Ramirez-Rosa:

I am writing to indicate my support for the Planned Development Application filed by the Board for the
North River ES and ASPIRA Hagan MS site. This is simply a request by the Board to install a 17 square
foot dynamic image display sign and retain its existing signage within the School’s entryway on W. Leland
Ave. No changes to the School’s enrollment, staffing or operations are proposed at this time. I believe the
proposed sign will enhance the School’s outreach efforts by providing another layer of communication for
area residents about school functions and activities and other relevant community information such as
Amber alerts.
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There is minimal concern that it would become a nuisance and strong consensus that it would
benefit the community. Accordingly, I support the Applicant’s efforts and urge the Plan
Commission and Committee on Zoning to recommend and approve this application.

If you have any further questions you may contact my office at 773.840.7880.

Sincerely,

Rossana Rodriguez-Sanchez, 33rd Ward Alderwoman


